
GILLETTE ROAD
HOLIDAY GIVING

NOV. 20TH - DEC. 11TH

 The GRMS school community will be
collecting items for our annual

Holiday Giving program. We are
asking students to bring in board
games, crafts, toys, gift cards or

other items suitable for school-age
children (all items should be new
please). Please place unwrapped

items in the collection barrel located
inside the main entrance. Your
donations will help to make the
holidays a little brighter for our

Gillette families. 


